
[EXT] RE: [EXTERNAL]Re: Construction Notification - 1RF-454

Susan,
Construc�on of the east containment, west containment, raw produced water AST, and future treated water AST
are all complete. The loca�on of the east containment is Lat: 32.015111 Long: -103.716825 WGS84. The loca�on
of the west containment is Lat: 32.015117 Long: -103.717736 WGS84.
 
I don’t have the exact loca�ons of the raw produced water AST and future treated water AST. I do have the Lat: 32
00 45.37 WGS84 and Long: 103 42 50.80 WGS84 for the Superman Recycling Facility pad. Will the pad coordinates
for the Superman Recycling Facility work? If not, I will have to get a surveyor out to get Lat and Longs on each AST.
 
 
From: LucasKamat, Susan, EMNRD <Susan.LucasKamat@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 9:49 AM
To: Lee, Jeremy L <Jeremy.L.Lee@conocophillips.com>
Cc: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Construc�on No�fica�on - 1RF-454
 
CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

 

Good morning, Jeremy.

 

Thank you for the notification of the completed construction of the ConocoPhillips Zia Hills/Superman
Recycling Facility and Containment 1RF-454.

 

Please confirm which containment(s) construction was completed. Per the approved application, the Zia
Hills/Superman Recycling Facility and Containment included one (1) facility and four (4) contaminants
(east containment, west containment, raw produced water AST, and future treated water AST).  

 

The permit included a generalized location for all four (4) containements. Per the permit conditions,
ConocoPhillips shall provide the specific location of each containment.

Lee, Jeremy L <Jeremy.L.Lee@conocophillips.com>
Tue 10/20/2020 5:17 AM

To:LucasKamat, Susan, EMNRD <Susan.LucasKamat@state.nm.us>;

Cc:Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>;

Categories: Susan Lucas Kamat



 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions.

 

Regards,

Susan

 
Susan A. Lucas Kamat

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department

5200 Oakland Avenue Northeast, Suite 100

Albuquerque, NM 87111

505.670.8745

Susan.LucasKamat@state.nm.us

From: Lee, Jeremy L <Jeremy.L.Lee@conocophillips.com>
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 7:42 PM
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: LucasKamat, Susan, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Construc�on No�fica�on - 1RF-454
 
To Whom It May Concern,
ConocoPhillips respec�ully provides no�ce of the construc�on start dates for the Superman Recycling Facility and
Containment (1RF-454). Construc�on of the containment began on 2/24/20. Construc�on of the recycling facility began on
9/28/20. Construc�on of both the Superman Recycling Facility and Containment are now complete.
 
 
 
Jeremy Lee
Regulatory Coordinator
BLM & Exis�ng DEV
Phone (832)486-2510
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